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7th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Viking Experience Day with Partake 
 
As an exciting introduction to Year 6’s Vikings topic this half term, our class will take part in a Vikings 
Experience Day led by Partake History on Tuesday 6th September. This hand-on immersive day will 
include the chance to examine Viking artefacts, try costumes and to role-play the lives of the people 
who lived in this time. Partake History are a very experienced company who have worked with St. 
Patrick’s and many other local schools over the previous year.  
 
This is a fantastic learning opportunity for the children in year 6 and will engage them immediately 
with their new topic. To allow us to provide this experience for our children and to help make it more 
affordable for parents, school will be paying £5.00 per pupil and we are asking all parents for an 
additional voluntary contribution of £4.00 per pupil.  
 
Please can we ask that you make this voluntary contribution via Arbor by Monday 18th July 2022 
and return the slip below. This gives us an opportunity to cancel the visit without penalty and for the 
provider to seek alternative schools if need be. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Moody 

Class 6 Teacher 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To School Office, St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary & Nursery School, Wilford 
 

Year 6 Viking Experience Day with Partake 
 

 
I will be making a voluntary contribution of £4.00 
 
                           
 
 
 
Signed _______________________ Parent of ________________________     

 


